
APRIL 3-7, 2023 VOLUME I ISSUE 1

The Periodical 
THE OFFICIAL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF CSUP CHEMISTRY CLUB  

Reminders

STUDENT CHOICE
AWARDS 

THE PERIODICAL PAGE 1

CSU Pueblo Spring Research
Symposium

The Ninth Annual Spring Symposium is a celebratory event for
undergraduate and graduate students who will be presenting the

research, that they have been working on while earning their
college degree. 



SPRING SYMPOSIUM FRIDAY APRIL 7TH 

IN THE LARC ON THE 2ND FLOOR OF THE LIBRARY
(LARC) FROM 9AM-4PM

NOMINATE  OUTSTANDING
STAFF/FACULTY

 MEMBERS

SHOW APPRECIATION TO THOSE
WHO SUPPORT YOU DURING YOUR

SCHOOL JOURNEY. 

SCAN QR CODE FOR FORM 

Interested in
Joining Chemistry

Club?
Apply by scanning the QR

code below and filling out the
form. 

Last fall the the 18th Annual Student Research Symposium occured under 
the College of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics. The following presenters are both chemistry

majors. Maddy Wisniewski and our Chemistry Club secretary Isabella Mobley are presenting their research in the
photos above to valued chemistry mentor Dr. Druelinger .


